

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

28th April 2022

Dear Parents,

Maple 1 Birds of Poole Harbour Trip - NEW DATE!

The postponed trip from October last year will now take place on Friday 13th May. This wonderful trip is completely free of charge! On the Friday morning, we will be travelling by coach to Poole Quay to experience a wildlife boat trip around the harbour. The focus of this trip is to educate and encourage young children to get out and learn about the fantastic wildlife in our local area. We will be looking at Poole Harbour's amazing autumn/winter birdlife and we hope to see and tell the children about as many bird species as possible. There will also be a focus on local industry and harbour use. Prior to boarding the boat, the 'Birds of Poole Harbour' team will be talking to the children about their forthcoming adventure. During this presentation the team will talk about what the children may see.

Hopefully the weather will be on our side but warm clothes are still essential. Please apply sunscreen if we do have a sunny day before you bring your child to school. Children can wear their own clothes but need to have their Bearwood jumper on. There is a downstairs section of the boat should the children get too cold. Children are invited to bring a healthy snack and a bottle of water for the trip. They will return to school between 12pm and 1pm for lunch.

We think this will be an excellent learning opportunity for the children.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lennon & Miss Chiam















